
St. Florian Elementary Newsletter 

Contact Information  

Office of Catechesis, Faith  
Formation and Evangelization 
………………...…….724-423-5087 

 

Dr. Joseph Dreliszak  
Home …………….724-887-8079 
jdreliszak@dioceseofgreensburg.org 

 

Mrs. Angela Reese 
Office …………...724-423-4431 
areese@dioceseofgreensburg.org 

 

 

 

 

St. Florian Church  
PO Box 187 

United, PA 15689 

 

 

NEW YEAR….NEW HOPE…NEW BEGINNINGS! 

 

As we begin this New Year, we give thanks for the 

year behind us and have hope for the months 

ahead. 

 

We are uncertain of our future, but we place our 

trust and faith in our Loving and Merciful God and 

believe that God will provide for us! 

 

May we continue to work together as we help our 

young children and teens grow in a greater love for 

God and a deeper understanding and appreciation 

of our Catholic Faith. 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

 

 

January  2018 
 



 
ELEMENTARY SESSIONS FOR JANUARY: 

 

  January 8 

 

                    January 22 

 

                    January 29 

 

No Class on January 15 as we celebrate Martin  

Luther King Day! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks to all those who were able to be a 

part of our Annual Christmas Concert.  The kids 

were GREAT!  Special thanks to our catechists and 

Mr. Makar (our Music Director). 
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YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS: 

 

  Youth Ministry For Grades 8-12 Will Meet On  

  January 14th and January 28th 

 

Thanks to our Youth who were a part our First Live Nativity at 

our Christmas Eve 4:00 pm Mass.  It was a great experience 

for All! 

 

HOAGIE SALE:   Our Youth will be sponsoring a Hoagie/Sub 

Sale (Post Avenue) on Super Bowl Weekend.  More details to 

come in the near future.  Watch the details in our church bul-

letin.  All proceeds will benefit our Capital Campaign Project!  

Plan for your Super Bowl Party NOW 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL PROJECTS AS WE BEGIN THE NEW YEAR! 

 

            Vacation Bible School — Mark Your Calendars –  

    Tentative Dates:  July 9-13, 2018 –  

   (6:00 - 8:00 pm) Volunteers are needed.   

   First Planning session – end of February  

 

                      Summer Festival – August 12, 2018.   

   PARISH FESTIVAL IS SET FOR SUNDAY,  

   AUGUST 12th.  PLAN NOW TO ATTEND.   

   VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED.  TRAINING SESSIONS  

   FOR CLEARANCES WILL BE HELD ON SATURDAY,  

   APRIL 14.  DONATE YOUR TIME TO YOUR PARISH.   

   YOUR HELP IS SO GREATLY APPRECIATED! 
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